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	SUMMARY OF July 2005 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 2
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

      Worked on preparing new contracts for FY06.

 

	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 8 

	
	
	
	
	

	       FCAE Staff meeting – Springfield

       IAVAT Board Meeting – Springfield

       Meeting with IAA Foundation on Partner’s Grants – Bloomington

       Meeting with Julie White regarding FCAE projects – Rantoul

       Meeting with Elliott Regenstein & Tom Lamont - Chicago  

       Meeting with Monica David regarding Horticulture course – Urbana

       Meeting with PAQ, Inc regarding website – Springfield

       MAGIC Kit meeting - Springfield 

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities - 5

	
	
	
	
	

	        Worked with Julie White on the “2005 Illinois Agricultural Education Report”

        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meetings

        Worked on FY06 Projects budget 

        Sent out messages to teachers via email using the new list serv system

         Worked on the Illinois Agricultural Education database & website issues



	IV.  Miles Traveled  - 1472

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	             This is an exciting time as we enter a new fiscal year with an increased budget.  This is an opportunity to persue several projects that have been on hold for some time.  We also have two new field advisor as part of the FCAE TEAM.  With new challenges come opportunities to grow.  The FCAE project will indeed grow as a result of this opportunity.  We look forward to the challenge of increasing the agricultural education presence in Cook and the collar counties.   As we complete the revisions of the www.agriculturaleducation.org website, we are confident this tool will be more effective & efficient in addressing our needs with pour clients.  We thanks all those at PAQ, Interactive  for their efforts in this project.

                                      

	

	

	

	


